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Amendment 1 

 
To All Competitors, 
  
Due to financial issues, lack of entries and time constraints working with other clubs, the St 
Petersburg Y.C. must cancel the 2024 Suncoast Raceweek for this year.  
  
Those who have entered will get a full refund. 
  
Look forward to seeing you 2025. 
  
St Petersburg Yacht Club  
Ocean Racing Team 
Posted on 3/28/2024 at 1145 
 


